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We are writing to express our concerns over the development of Leeder House, Tri-yoga offers such a 
great service to Primrose Hill Conservation area and the proposed change of use is completely at odds 
of the Councils promise to preserve the areas unique character, whatsmore the centre brings in so 
many people to the area for the public good and it will have such a negative impact on trade and the 
high street that the business use should be protected under DP13 not got away with, 

We own a small business in Camden and personally use the centre along with lots of customers and 
the feeling at grassroots level is that centres like Tri-yoga are crucial community hubs for the area and 
have to remain and be protected, I truly hope you will listen to the overwhelming majority that oppose 
the development 

Yours Sincere 


